
 

Poverty robs children of the chance to 

grow up strong and healthy. We believe 

that education is the way out of poverty.  
 

Many Kenyan schools are in a poor 

state and lack learning equipment. Your 

support will help us to improve schools 

for the benefit of the whole community. 
 

OUR CHILD SPONSORSHIP PROGRAMME 

Pictures on our website shows 95 of the most needy children 

in the villages we support and the challenges they face  

19 are partial orphans  6 are total orphans,  

12 are living with HIV/AIDS 14 are homeless 

14 are living with crippled grandmothers 
 

How much does it cost? For only £15mth, you could sponsor a 

nursery or primary school pupil or for £20mth, a secondary 

school pupil; and your sponsorship not only brings change to 

one child, it will benefit their whole family because a social 

worker will collect data about the child from school and family, 

advise care-givers on child rights, healthcare issues including 

HIV/AIDS, and will discuss economic empowerment to enable 

care-givers to become self-reliant.  

Sponsored Children Testimonies:  

Faith: “I’m very happy and thankful for what God has done for 

me. I will work very hard at school so that I get a good job to 

help my crippled, widowed grandmother who has been of great 

help to us since we lost our parents.” 

Esther: “I am very happy. I thank God for giving me a sponsor. I 

want to be a doctor when I grow up.” 

For more information, please call Brian on 01934 520587  

 

KENYA HOPE CHARITY Charity number 1173487 

  invite YOU to take part in our annual sponsored 

SPONSORED WALK or CYCLE 
(start/finish at the Strawberry Line Cafe, Yatton) 

on Saturday 12th May 2018, 10am start 
 

All money raised will help 

the Kenya Team 2018 to: 
 

(1) Help desperately poor families living 

in unthinkable squalor  

(2) Repair seriously leaking roofs 

(3) Feed the hungry 

(4) Provide over 30 schools with learning 

materials and prayers. 
 

ON THE DAY OF THE WALK or CYCLE 
We begin at the Strawberry Line 

Cafe in Yatton at 10am on Saturday 

12th May (but you could complete 

your walk or cycle beforehand).   
 

You are being sponsored to take 

part, not complete the course.  

Depending on your age, fitness and 

mobility, you can walk or cycle a 

short distance, or you can walk or cycle to Cheddar and back. . 

Everyone who raises more than £15 will receive a certificate 
 

Please share this event on social media, or at your school or 

workplace and encourage your friends and family to join in.  
 

 

More charity details at www.kenyahopecharity.org 


